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Great News!  

 
SUNAPEE WATER SYSTEM IS IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE TOTAL TRIHALOMETHANES 

STANDARD 
 

Sunapee’s Drinking Water No Longer Quantifies as Containing High Levels of Disinfection  
By-Products 

 
 

The Sunapee water system had been in violation of drinking water standards for total Trihalomethanes 
(TTHMs) for all of 2018 and 2019 but as of the second quarter of 2020 the system is no longer in violation!  
 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. The Locational 
Running Annual Average (LRAA) is determined by averaging all the samples collected at a particular 
monitoring location during the previous four calendar quarters. The LRAA standard for Total TTHM is 0.080 
mg/L. The individual result for the 4th quarter of 2019 was a .064 mg/L for TTHM, the result for the 1st 
quarter of 2020 was .053 mg/L, and the 2nd quarter of 2020 was .0605 and when calculating the LRAA the 
Sunapee system is back in compliance with maximum contaminant level for TTHM and hopefully it will 
continue the downward trend in the third quarter as well.   
 

The LRAA of TTHM was well below the MCL of 0.080 mg/L at our system’s sampling.   
 

 The LRAA was ___0.06635 mg/L_______ 
                                                           
The Sunapee Water & Sewer Commission is still working with their consultant to install an Ultraviolet 
Disinfection System at the Sunapee Slow Sand Filter Plant as this system was been chosen as the best 
alternative to help curb the formation of TTHM’s.  
 
For more information, please contact David Bailey, Superintendent of The Sunapee Water and Sewer 
Department at 603-763-2115 or P.O. Box 347, Sunapee, NH 03782 
       

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may 
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
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